
Merry Christmas! 
Dear Reception Parents & Carers,  
 
Just a few notes, reminders and requests as we near the end of our first 
term together! 
 

 Next week and the following week (weeks beginning 3-12-18 and 10-12-18) 
guided reading books will be sent home as usual for you to share with 
your child. 

 Homework folders will go home as usual until the final week (Wednesday 
19th December) and will then be kept in school until after the Christmas 
break. 

 Other books can still be changed on the normal days. 
 Christmas dinner for children at school -Wednesday 5th December!  
 If you are going to the church for the KS2 Christmas Service, on Friday 

7th, we will keep younger brothers and sisters with us at home time until 
you arrive to pick them up. 

 Tuesday 11th December. Rudolph Run for St. Luke’s Hospice. Details to 
follow.  

 Wednesday 12th December. 9.45am- Reception & KS1 rehearsal of Hey 
Ewe! in the school hall. Grandparents very welcome to attend (restricted 
to 2 per family). 

 Wednesday 12th December. 1.45pm- Reception & KS1 Hey Ewe! for parents 
and carers.  

 Friday 14th December. Christmas Jumper Day. Children are invited to 
come to school wearing a festive jumper. 

 Tuesday 18th December. Year 6 Enterprise groups will be selling their 
products at 3.15pm in the school hall. Everyone welcome, children must 
attend with an adult. 

 Wednesday 19th December. Party Day!! Children can come to school in 
their own clothes for the day – please remember that playtimes will be as 
normal, so warm clothing and sturdy footwear will be needed!  

 Please bring a plastic bag into school by Wednesday 19th   – we will have 
lots of Christmas bits and pieces for you!  

 
  Best Wishes for the New Year! 
 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Brooker and Miss Lewington 
 


